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April 29, 2020 
 
 
Dear Senior Parents, 
 
I would first like to congratulate you and your senior for the accomplishments they have made 
that have gotten them to this point in their lives.  Secondly, I want to say I am truly sorry for the 
impact the current situation has had on our senior’s year, however, we will persevere. 
 
On Wednesday, April 22​nd​, we met with senior class presidents, senior class student government 
representatives,   senior class sponsors and both high school principals to discuss graduation 
options permissible under the current CDC guidelines.  The discussion was productive and two 
viable options were agreed upon.  The students wanted to have a ceremony that is as close to 
traditional as possible if there would be opportunity in the summer.  They also wanted to put 
together a virtual ceremony that would be in place if the other option was not possible.  We are 
currently making plans with both of those options in mind.  There has been a lot of planning that 
has taken place and each of you will be contacted by your child’s school of how parents will be 
able to participate.  
 
Sincerely, 
Darryl Taylor  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Danny Ryals           Ray Howell         Clifford Newsome       Kenneth Speights       Danny Hassig 
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